
 Maryland Historical Society’s 
            Student Research Center for History 

          SeaRCH Rules 

     

 

 

The Maryland Historical Society’s Library contains a variety of interesting and 

irreplaceable sources.  These rules are designed to protect our collections so that we 

can make our resources available to future researchers.  Please discuss these rules 

with your students prior to arriving at the Maryland Historical Society. 

 

 
• Please remember to use pencil while you are in the Student Research Center for 

History. 

 

• During your visit, please remember to keep all coats and backpacks in the storage 

basket located outside of the SeaRCH Center.  Purses may be kept in a cabinet in the 

SeaRCH Center. 

 

• We ask that teachers and chaperones please help our staff make sure that the library 

materials are handled properly by the students.  

 

• Please remind students to speak in a low volume while they are in the library, so that 

they do not disturb other researchers. 

 

• Please remind students to bring a tablet, loose paper, or notecards to the SeaRCH 

Center.   

 

• Please remind students that items such as pens, markers, lipstick, chewing gum, food, 

drinks, etc. are not allowed in the SeaRCH Center. 

 

• Please remind students that primary sources may not be removed from the SeaRCH 

Center. 

 

• Please remind students that, when citing sources from the Maryland Historical 

Society they should write the name of the collection, the collection number, and the 

“Maryland Historical Society” in their bibliography and footnotes. 

 

Thank you for your help! 
 


